Notice dated 20 April 2021

Information/Updates regarding Student Support Services offered by IGNOU Regional Centre Dehradun in the current pandemic situation

Dear Students,

For your information, please note:

- 1. Regional Centre Office is close on 19, 20 and 21 April 2021. Therefore do not visit Regional Centre on these dates.
- 2. Further updates about opening of RC Office will be given on 22 April 2021 morning.
- 3. Study Centres are operating as per instructions/guidelines of the State Government.
- 4. Regarding opening of study centres (for submission of assignments), we will issue next update by 22 April 2021. Till then avoid visiting study centres too.
- 5. As per present status, last date of submission of assignment at Study Centre is 30 April 2021. It may change as per guidelines of the university. As per present practice, submission of assignment at study centre is in hard copy (by hand or by post)
- 6. For learners who submitted their assignments by email for TEE June 2020 and marks of the same are not updated, they can share their complain through google form: https://forms.gle/Aukj92SGkYwGtTwk7
- 7. Filling of exam form for TEE June 2021 has yet not started. Once it starts, learners will be given time of at least 2 weeks. Keep checking at http://exam.ignou.ac.in/
- 8. For getting schedule of different activities, keep checking Online Notice Board of IGNOU Regional Centre Dehradun at http://bit.ly/3t7Wsi1
- 9. Learners are advised to join group of IGNOU Regional Centre Dehradun at Telegram App by installing this App on their mobile and then join group of IGNOU Regional Centre Dehradun by clicking at https://t.me/joinchat/Vfh198lwB2HI9mMV
- 10. Regional Centre organizes daily meeting through Zoom App at 3pm to 3:40 pm on all the five working days (except for days when it could not be organized due to connectivity or similar issues). Any one can join this meeting and interact with Officers/Staff of Regional Centre to solve their queries. Joining link is

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/2833882594?pwd=azJMV0pleUZ1bzYvNGllcHRWVHJzQT09

- 11. This notice is available on News & Event Page of website of IGNOU Regional Centre Dehradun (http://rcdehradun.ignou.ac.in/) . For reaching that website you should type IGNOU Dehradun in Google Search box.
- 12. In case you do not get desired information/help from above sources, you may send email to rcdehradun@ignou.ac.in

With regards, Dr Asha Sharma, Regional Director, IGNOU Regional Centre Dehradun